
 

BATS Options CERTIFICATION Environment Will Be 
Unavailable November 25, 2011 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Please be advised that BATS Options CERTIFICATION environment will be offline and unavailable for 
testing on the day after Thanksgiving (Friday, November 25, 2011).  Normal certification operational 
hours will resume on Monday, November 28, 2011. 
 
Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions. Thank you for your 
continued support of BATS. 
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@batstrading.com 
www.batstrading.com/alerts  
www.batsoptions.com/alerts 
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